
Poole Hospital and The Royal Bournemouth & Christchurch Hospitals plan to engage more 

patients, carers and families in developing our services. Twenty staff completed a training 

course run by the Point of Care Foundation and are now ready to support projects that put 

patients and staff firmly at the centre of our service and pathway redesign work. 


